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Step Into the Sea Corridor Display for World Book Day Thursday 5th March 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Dressing Up 

On Thursday 5th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day by the children participating in 
many fun activities around the school linked to books about ‘Under the Sea’  The children will be 
grouped in their houses for the day, so siblings will spend the day together.   
 
Whilst it would be lovely for the children to dress up as ‘Under the Sea’ themed characters; we 
appreciate this is a tricky theme to accommodate, therefore we are happy for the children to 
dress up as their favourite book character from any theme.  
 
Photographs of Children/Families at the Seaside 

To coincide with World Book Day on the above date staff are working hard to create a sea 
themed corridor for the children to enjoy and   inspire their imaginations. 
 
We would like to display photographs of the children at the seaside, whatever the weather! The 
photographs will be displayed along the corridor, stuck on a backdrop of beach-huts.   
 
Should you wish to submit a photo, please send only a printed image on paper, (rather than a 
"proper" photograph) as we are unlikely to be able to return the photographs after. Images will 
be shredded once the display is dismantled. If you are able to submit a photograph of your 
child/family, please send into your child's class before Friday 28th February. Ideally, the 
photographs should be no larger than A5 in size so we have enough wall space to display. 
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Parent Help Wanted 

Also, we would very much appreciate some help in creating the display. No experience is 
necessary! We   need some help cutting out sea creatures, letters, shells  and covering corridor 
doors in display paper etc. If you are able to volunteer, please fill in the slip below and return to 
the School Office. We are having two display workshop afternoons, on Wednesday 26th 
February and Wednesday 4th March. 
 
Additionally, if you have a talent for drawing and have some spare  time, please let us know, as 
we would love some mermaids, pirates, sea creatures drawn to enhance the experience of the 
children when they "Step into the Sea." We can provide the paper and art materials, if it is more 
convenient to draw at home. 
 
Many thanks, as always for your support in helping to provide an engaging learning 
environment. 
 
Miss Pattison 
……………………………………..………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Step into Sea” Display for World Book Day Thursday 5th March 2020 

 
Parent Name ………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of Child …………………………………………..…………..  Class ……………… 

 
Please underline your choice 
 
I am able to help at the Step into the Sea Display workshop on Wednesday 26th February 1.30-3.00 p.m. 
 
I am able to help at the Step into the Sea Display workshop on Wednesday 4th March 1.30-3.00 p.m. 

 
I would be able to help with the drawing,  

please contact me on tel no……………………………………………………………. 
 

mailto:admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk
http://www.farnboroughprimary.co.uk/

